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Date: 2021-09-29
First Name: Amy
Last Name: Brandon
Title: N/A
Organization: self
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City: Aledo

State: Texas
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Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

I’'m writing in reference to the proposed Texas Senate
redistricting map. I do not agree with the proposal at
all, specific to Aledo Aledo ISD, Parker County and
East Parker County, we are an established, strong

and supportive community that does not deserve to
be divided as the proposed redistricting map
represents. We deserve to keep our community as it
has been and to continue to support our families, kids,
schools, businesses as one community and not a
divided one with the new map. We have an amazing
community that we have fostered and supported it’s
growth and united home-town pride as a Parker
county community. We are a deserving community
that deserves to keep itself whole and unchanged. I
do not support this new proposed map. The proposal
is an awful map that splits our community and waters
down our ability to elect those who best represent our
community. Please reconsider and do not change our
Parker county community.

Regards,

Amy Brandon





